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18/10/17 Term 2 Fruit and Veg  (Key stage 2) 

31/10/17 Christmas Choir (Year 5 & 6) 

01/11/17 Supporters Disco (Years 1—6) 

01/11/17 Swindon’s Youth Festival of Litera-
ture (Year 5) 

01/11/17 Football Tournament (specific pupils) 

01/11/17 Football Match (specific pupils) 

02/11/17 Costumes for Wyvern Choir event 
(specific pupils) 

03/11/17 Book Fayre  

03/11/17 Phonics meeting reminder (Year 1) 

06/11/17 Football match – Even Swindon 
(specific pupils) 

07/11/17 Breakfast club booking reminder 
(specific pupils) 

07/11/17 Children in Need 

09/11/17 Odd socks day  

Please note—you can obtain a copy of any 

letters by contacting the office. 

Lost Property 

 

Please come to check if we have any of your lost 

items before Wednesday 15th No-

vember. 

After this date all items will be 

recycled. 

Book Fair 

 

We are really pleased to see how many people 
have enjoyed coming to the book fair.  There is a 
fantastic range of books.  If you would like to 
come along, the fair is after school each day until 
next Tuesday. 

 

Year 5 Commonweal visit 

 

Year 5 visited Commonweal to meet author 

and musician Stan Cullimore.  Using drama 

and keen year 5 volunteers, Stan showed 

the children how he develops his stories.  

He encouraged them to use their imagina-

tion and create weird and wonderful tales 

of their own. 

Children in Need—17th 

November 2017 

Pudsey merchandise is 

available to purchase from 

the office 
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World Paper Free Day 

 

On November 9th, organisations across the UK 
are being encouraged to support World Paper 
Free Day.   

At Robert le Kyng we try hard to reduce the need 
to print paper copies of correspondence.   

Have you signed up for Parentmail to receive 
electronic communications instead of paper cop-
ies?  

If not, please see the office about getting your-
self set up to use Parentmail. 

   

RLK Supporters 

 

Discos – The school discos for Years 
1 to 6 organised by Supporters are 
on Thursday 23rd November. Don’t 
forget to hand in your reply slip by 
Monday 20th November to get your 
ticket. 

 

Date for your diary – Christmas 
Fayre is Saturday 9th December from 
2 p.m. to 4 p.m. More information 
will go out next week. 

 

Next Supporters’ Meeting – The 
next RLK Supporters’ meeting will 
be on Monday 4th December at 7.30 

NSPCC  

At the end of term 1 we were lucky enough to have a visit from the NSPCC who delivered an assembly to the children 
based on their ‘Speak out. Stay safe.’ programme. 

The children were introduced to their mascot Buddy and were reminded of their rights.  These  include the right to 
speak out and be heard, the right to be safe and the right to get help when they need it. 

As a school we have helped to support the charity by completing a sponsored reading activity and welly walk. Through 
all our hard work, we have been able to raise more than £400 for them which is how much it costs for 100 calls to be 
answered.  This in turn could help more than 100 children or families. 

We would like to thank you for all your on-going help and support. 

Please remember : 

- Childline is open 24/7, 365 days a week 

- Their number is 0800 11 11 
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Swindon forum which represents parents/carers of children with additional needs 

and disabilities is: 

 

 Making a New Start 

  

Please come along to hear why Swindon needs a forum, what a forum does and  

what it can do for you and your families. 

 ALSO 

Discuss how to ensure that Swindon has a thriving forum that represents all 

parents, ensures that your voices are heard and (with key partners) influences 

sevice design and delivery. 

 Free Coffee, Cake and Sandwiches 

No need to book – just come along and meet with other parents & Jacqueline Wye 

from Contact 

 Friday 10th November, 10 a.m. – 12 noon 

@ 

Tesco Extra Community Room, Ocotal Way, Swindon, SN1 2EH , 

  

 
  

Hope to see you there 

School Post Box 

 

If you have any letters, monies in named envelopes or forms to return please can 

they be posted into the black post box inside our entrance area.  This will help us 

to deal with queries at the windows quicker. 


